World Space Week

In October it was World Space Week. We spent 2 days doing practical Science activities linked to Space.

We made rockets, designed and made a parachute to land a rocket on a new planet. We made alien slime and
used magnets to fly spaceships. We thought about hot and wet planets and made rain clouds and volcanoes.
We imagined what the surface of a hot planet might be like and used ingredients to create a bubbling liquid.

We had a fantastic time!

We really enjoyed rotating around the KS1 classes and working with
the different adults in the KS1 team.

Now we are looking forward to further exploration of this subject when
we study the topic ‘Space’ in the Spring term.




